
1990’s 
From Emergency to Preventative Health Care

Together we can create a healthy community, 
one person at a time

Thanks to strong connection and collaboration with Marin General Hospital (now MarinHealth), 
the Clinic established a permanent location. Patients began to receive consistent, comprehensive 
medical services and could rely on Marin Community Clinic as their medical home.
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Marin Community Clinic moves to 250 Bon Air Road, 
Greenbrae – located on the grounds of Marin General Hospital

Marin Community Clinic becomes a Federally Qualified Health 
Center (FQHC): Federal funding now covers partial costs of uninsured 
patients; strict quality and management standards are met

8,056 patients served in 30,075 visits: Increased funding and 
a stable location brings continued growth and boosts access to services

Michael Harris, MD, former Board Member
Becoming a Federally Qualified Health Center was a game changer for the Clinic.  It allowed the 
organization to get cost-based reimbursement, which was 5x’s more than what they were previously 
able to get from Medi-Cal for seeing the same patient. It gave the Clinic the ability to provide 
coverage for patients who were uninsured or underinsured, and it allowed the hospital to alleviate 
ER wait times by referring non-emergency care and encouraging people to establish care at Marin 
Community Clinic.


